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School Show Helpful Hints 

 

We understand there are many components to showing so we have put 

together a few helpful hints to help answer the most common questions 

we receive.  We want to make your showing experience the best it can be! 

 

Remember this is a school show, and we want to do our best to present 

our best possible image.  However, we understand this is a school show so 

formal show attire is not required.  All riders are judged equally as long 

as they are dressed neat and tidy (bonus points are not awarded for 

formal show attire). 

 

Helpful Hints: 

 

 We want to look “tidy” 

 

1. Hair should be tucked up under helmet (hair net preferred).  

Your instructor can show you how  to do this.  If your hair is 

not able to go underneath your helmet, a small bun or two 

braids are preferred. 

 

2. Clothing should be fitted.  We want the judge to be able to see 

the rider’s position in order to give them the best possible 

score. Shirt should be tucked in, and belts should be worn.  

Solid, muted colors are preferred (white or black is best).  In 

the event it is cold, a fitted jacket can be worn, but should not 

go past the rider’s hip. 

 

3. Gloves should be worn.  Riders can bring their own crops, and 

if they are not needed, the instructors will hold onto them in 

the arena. 

 

4. If your class is in the morning, we recommend you are here 

between 8:30 and 9:00 to allow yourself enough time to check 

in, learn your course and make sure your horse is nice and tidy.  

If your class is in the afternoon we recommend you arrive 

between 11:30 and 12:00 to allow time to check in (pick up your 

assigned number), see what horse you are riding, and be able to 

watch. 

 

We understand showing can be exciting, and we also know there is a lot 

to take in during your first showing experiences.  Our goal is to make sure 

everyone has the best possible outcome on show day. 

 

If you have any questions, please free to contact your instructor. 


